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IAH AREA FLOODING 
 

 

As you know Houston and the surrounding areas received intense rainfall last night and into 

the morning which resulted in city-wide flooding issues. 

 

Under the ERJ CBA you are protected under Section 3.W.2.b. if you are unable to report to 

work due to hazardous or impassable roads resulting from severe weather. 

 

If you are a CRJ flight attendant but were affected by the severe weather and are unable to 

report to work please contact the Company and your grievance representative as soon as 

possible. 

 

Please provide as much documentation as possible to show the hazardous or closed roads in 

your area, such as news reports or pictures. 

 

As always, please put your safety first and if you have any questions or concerns please 

contact your local grievance representative. 

 

     In solidarity, 

     Sara Gonzales 
               

     Sara Gonzales 

          GENERAL CHAIR 

 

 

SG/slb 

cc: S. Pantoja 

 J. Tiberi 

 T. Klima 

    I. Levy  

 District 142 Executive Board 

opeiu #320  

 

POST ON ALL IAM BULLETIN BOARDS 


